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Strategic Policing and Crime Board 

15 October 2019 

 

Public Question 

 

Question: 

On the 20th March 2018, I handed over a petition of over 2000 signatures to the West 

Midlands Police and Crime commissioner. This included 200 comments from Sutton 

Coldfield Residents, expressing their concerns over the possible police station closure.  

 

Could the West Midlands Police and Crime Commissioner, today, please provide me 

and the petitioners an update on the progress of the proposals to ensure officers 

remain based in Sutton Coldfield, with a local public front desk, delivering local 

policing? 

 
                                           (To be asked by Councillor Kath Scott, BCC) 
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